
 
 
 

The 
  

ASHLAND BOARD OF SELECTMEN  
 

MEETING ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR  
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 13TH, 2019 AT 10:00 A.M. 
 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE PENDING STORM.   
 

MEETING IS NOW ON: 
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH, 2019 AT 9: 00 A.M. 
 

IN THE  
 

ASHLAND UTILITY OFFICE, 6 COLLINS ST. 
(Water & Sewer Department Conference Room) 

 
PURPOSE: Work session meeting with the Ashland Water & Sewer Commissioners to 

discuss the Thompson Street road, water and sewer reconstruction project.   
 

 
Posted:  on 2-12-2019 at the Town Office building and town website 

 


